From: Logan Peterson

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Stop Nothern Pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 5:30:41 PM

Logan Peterson
43 Mechanic St
Lancaster, NH 03584

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a citizen in the Great North Woods, through which Northern Pass will negatively impact our tourism
with no assurances of adequate remuneration for the impact the project will have, | do not support the
completion of Northern Pass. We also have no assurances after completion that electric rates will be
lowered in the Northern part of the state after our land is used to transport the power to southern New
England. Please do not support corporate greed over the well being of New Hampshire citizens.

Humbly yours,
Logan Peterson
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